Planning application comment was submitted on the24 April 2024 12:51 PM
The following is a comment on application P240788/F by Paul Morgan

Nature of feedback: Support the application

Comment: An excellent project which will make riverside access so much safer and more enjoyable for all users,
particularly those people with mobility issues. The new platforms will also blend in seamlessly with the existing
platforms. The proposed new platforms will benefit not only the people of Herefordshire but also the many visitors
who bring much needed revenue to our county.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Paul

Last name: Morgan
Postcode: HR6 8UQ
Address: 43 Godiva Road
Leominster

Select One
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: n/a
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=240788
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